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Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
Be blessed, you and all your household.  May 

God's hands continue to be on all of you.  Amen. 

  
I must say that even if this 2010 has been a bit 
difficult, it passed by very quickly.  
 
Although it is true that we have been close to 
death a couple of times, we have seen wonderful 

things that God did before our own eyes.  His 
love and protection has been with us each step 
of the way. 
  
We know very well that behind us are your 
faithful prayers, help, and concern.  Thank you, 

so much.  God will honor those who care for His 
Kingdom, be sure of that.  No one will lose this 
reward.  God has no debt with anybody. 

  
In conclusion, we have a lot to be grateful for 
the privilege to be able to continue to serve our 
Lord and Savior.  Pray we can do this until the 

last day of our lives. It is our prayer and desire. 
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This month of December 
will be super busy as 
always with Christmas 

and end of the year 
activities, Lord willing. 
 We do these activities all 
year long when we are 
able.  But for obvious 
reasons, at this time of 

year, people become 
more generous.  The 
celebration of our Lord 
Jesus is special, yes. 
  
Then towards the end of 
January, Lord willing, I 

should have a surgery. I 
have an inguinal hernia, 

at least from 15 years, 
now is growing and it is 
time to take care of it.  
Probably it is time for a 

stop and rest for a while. 
  
Until then God can solve 
my problem or He can 
give me a forced rest.  

We will see.  He is 
faithful, so there is no 

reason to worry. 
  
Please receive the 
gratitude of our hearts, 
for all you did for our 
mission in this 2010.  

Thank you so much for 

your help, prayers, love, 
concern, and 
encouraging letters.  

Each is a blessing.  I 
wish you could read our 
hearts to know how 
grateful we are. 
 
Let's look at the future 

with faith.  The world 
sees a horizon full of 
tragedies, bad news, and 
hopelessness, but we see 
our King coming.  Yes, 
we see just that, and a  
broken, desolated, and 

confused multitude.  We 
have the answer and the 

medicine, let's use it.  
  
Together, God has 
formed us into a great 
team.  

  
Again, thanks from all of 
us and from all of those 
who receive benefits 

from your love and 
prayers. 
  

In Him,  
  
Renato and Wendy 
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